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VOIDED Per Muriel 6/19/87

Mr. Gouveia said the old service should be

big enough.







June 19, 1987
™. The Repair'Shop
From: The Water Dept.
Subject: Service #30725

Please be advised that the new service on Acushnet Ave.
has been voided. I spoke with Mr. Gouveia on June 19 and
he said that the old service should be big enough.







